
FOI Ref 6722 Response sent 5 February 
 
During calendar years 2018 and 2019 full years 
 
How many unauthorised access where there on council computers of 
pornographic websites or websites from which council staff were banned from 
accessing and which if they were found out could give have resulted in disciplinary 
proceedings being taken against them. 
 
 
The answer is none. That category is blocked by the firewall. 
 
 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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